
Broadway Park Rental  

The concession stand at Broadway Park and 
its restrooms are closed for the winter. We 
will re-open April 1st 2021.  
The Pavilion and Concession stand will be 
available for rent in the spring for 
weddings, graduations, and birthdays. For 
more information please call Andrew at 
(989) 775-4595. 

Mt Pleasant Maintenance: 989-775-4595 
 

 Mt Pleasant: Emergency: 989-621-2669 
 

Standish Maintenance: 989-621-5440 

Maintenance Problems COVID - Testing Sites 

Mount Pleasant - Michigan  

McLaren Central Michigan Hospital    989-772-6776 

McLaren Central Ready Care   989-773-1166 

Rite-Aid - 117 N Mission   989-772-7667 

Walmart Mobile Testing   866-448-7719 

Isabella Citizens for Health   989-953-5320 

Standish - Michigan 

Ascension      989-846-3410 

Sterling Health Center   989-654-2491 

Central Michigan Health Department 

 

Arenac Branch Office 
 

 
4489 W. M-61, suite 3 
Standish, MI   48658 
PO Box - 734 
Phone: (989) 846-0431 
FAX: (989) 846– 0431 
 

 

Isabella Branch Office 
 

 
2012 E. Preston St. 
Mount Pleasant, MI   48858 
Phone: (989) 773-5921 
FAX: (989) 773-4319 

7500 Soaring Eagle Blvd 
Mount Pleasant MI, 48858 
989-775-4000  
www.sagchip.org 
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Winter Home Safety Tips with James Neff 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year  

Useful Phone #  
 

Tribal Police 
(989) 775-1000 

 

Tribal Fire 
(989) 775– 4700 

 

Poison Control 
(313) 745-5711 

 

Granger Trash 
(989) 775-4014 

 

Cardinal Pharmacy 
(989) 317– 3700 

 

Consumer Energy 
1-800-477-5050 

 

Nimkee  Clinic 
989-775-4600 

The Housing Office 
is open by 

appointment only.  
If you have a Housing 
maintenance situation  

please call   
989-621-2669 

Please make sure your garden hose is unhooked from the hose 
bibbs and shut off from the house for the winter to prevent 
frozen pipes. 
If temperature drops below 20 degrees, keep one or two 
faucets running slowly at all times to prevent lines from freezing  
Make sure temp inside house is at least 50 degrees to prevent 
frozen pipes. 
Make sure toys and yard decorations are put up for the winter and out of the 
way of sidewalks and drives. 
Make sure dryer vent are clear from lint and flowing normal if not clean out 
the lint in the dryer vent and dispose in trash. 

 

The Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS) issued a new emergency 
order Sunday November 15th 20202 - that enacts a three-week pause targeting indoor social 
gatherings and other group activities in an effort to curb rapidly rising COVID-19 infection rates. 
Under this order, indoor residential gatherings are limited to two households at any one time. The 
order is aimed at limiting residential and non-residential gatherings where COVID-19 spreads. 
 

 Bars and restaurants will be open for outdoor dining, carry-out and delivery only. 
 Gyms will remain open for individual exercise with strict safety measures in place. 
 Non-tribal casinos, movie theaters and group exercise classes will be closed. 
 Professional and college sports meeting extraordinary standards for risk mitigation may 

continue without spectators, however all other organized sports must stop. 
 Colleges and high schools may proceed with remote learning, but must end in-person classes. 

 

Housing we be committed to you and your families. We will have a member of staff 
available at the Housing office every Monday through Friday from 8 am until 5pm. 

 

We still operate by appointment only. If you need to schedule an appointment please call 775-4595.   

If you need to pay your rent; you can still use the mailbox in the front foyer.  

If you have a maintenance problem; we will still have a 24 hour emergency line at (989) 621-2669. 

If you have any general question; you can still call us at (989) 775-4595 . Mon-Fri  8am - 5pm 

Please be Safe and Have a great Thanksgiving.   
 

Rosalie Maloney 



 

2020 - 2021 Parking Permits 
 

 Local COVID Testing for All 

The 2021 Parking Permits are now available.  
 

As of January 1st, 2021, the old parking decals  
(2019) will no longer be accepted. Please 
remove all old permits and replace with your 
new decals. If you need a new decal, please 
call Andrew at (989) 775-4595. If you are 
going to have visitors for the holidays, please 
let Housing know, so we can get you visitor 
parking permits. Happy Holidays.  

Rite Aid Pharmacy 
 

Address: 117 N Mission St  
Phone: (989) 772-7677 

COVID-19 testing center 

Appointment required 

Referral required 

Testing for all patients 

Drive-through 

NO PARKING OR  
DRIVING ON LAWNS 

 

Please let Kathy know if you have any change in Income or 
household members. 

 

We can Adjust your Rent based on your Income.  
Kathy Lett - (989) 775-4532 

 
Section 6 - Change in TENANT(S) Income. The TENANT(S) agree(s) to submit to HOUSING, upon any change in 
income or change in household members, a signed statement in such form as HOUSING may provide, setting forth 
any and all facts as to the income of the TENANT(S) and His or Her family, if any, and information as to the number 
and ages of members of His or Her family or household. Household members shall include family members or any 

other persons living or residing at the above-described premises.   

 

We are having problems with people parking on 
the lawns and cutting through other tenant 

lawns.  Absolutely No Parking on the lawns and 
no cutting through other peoples lawns to get 

to the casino or park.  
 

 Parking Policy Refresher Section 10 - 11 
 

Vehicles must be parked in the designated 
parking area for that unit and not on the lawns. 

 

Tenant will be responsible for the clean-up.  
 

Housing will bill tenant for damages to lawn.  

COVID Safety and 
Communication 

Please Help Protect Mother Earth 

Help Keep Everyone Safe. 
 
If you or anyone on your household have 
COVID or have been around someone who 
has COVID, please let us know.  We can 
help you with any resources you may need.  
We need to know for the health and safety 
of our staff members.  
If your employment/income has been 
effected from COVID, Please call Kathy Lett 
at (989)-775-4532. She can help adjust your 
rent. We can’t adjust your rent, if we don’t 
know.  
 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 


